
School Council meeting minutes Autumn Term 2022 

September 22nd 

The new KS1 School Council members were elected by their classes and had their first meeting on 

Thursday 22nd September. This followed on from an assembly about the role of the School Council. 

The children who had been elected met together, had their photo taken and made a badge. 

October 6th 

The School Council met and spent some time getting to know each other. Then we discussed what they 

would like to do during Friends and Family Week. These ideas will be fed back to Mrs Teague. The group 

were keen to take part in litter picking activities next time. 

 

  

 


